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THANK YOU
A big thank you to everyone who voted for me on 2nd 
May. I thought the result was going to be close but, in 
fact, I won by 743 votes. I am touched by the 
kindness you have shown to me both on the doorstep 
and when I am out and about in the community. 
Thank you for putting your faith in me and in the 
Green Team.

You have shared some concerns with us including 
blocked drains, speeding traffic, problems with social
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housing, dog poo and the lack of a policy to protect our trees. Gary, Liz and I are determined to address 
these issues to make our area one where we all enjoy living and working. We will continue to work with 
you  in our community, and we will always stand up for you on the council, making sure your voices are 
heard. The Greens do not play party politics. We hold the council to account, but we also try to work 
positively with all parties to get the best outcomes for the residents we represent. No matter how you 
voted, we will do our best for you.

With very best wishes,

GREENS CELEBRATE JAMES’ RE-ELECTION 
IN REDDISH SOUTH WARD
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Councillor surgeries  - COME AND TALK TO US
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LITTER PICK: SATURDAY MORNING  6TH JULY 10.00 – 11.30 
Meet Reddish Vale Road near Dumbarton Road SK5 7EU.
Equipment provided, just wear gloves and sturdy shoes. All welcome.
FOOD BANK COLLECTION: This will be in the same area. We will notify all households. 
To help with the food bank collection, meet in the same place at 9am

CAN YOU HELP OUR GROWING TEAM? 

……………………………………………..

……………………………………………..
 Heaton Norris Community Centre                        Broadstone Mill Ground Floor Cafe
           Tuesday 18th June 10am-12pm        Tuesday 16th July 10am-12pm
      

……………………………………………..

Greens working in OUR community 

OR GET IN TOUCH BY PHONE OR EMAIL

Lisa is one of our most recent volunteers. She delivers 
newsletters about once every two months in streets close 
to where she lives. Lisa says, “Doing a leafleting round 
helps the Green Team keep in touch with residents 
and, at the same time, it keeps me fit!”
Can you also leaflet in your area? Or do you have other 
skills to offer? To join our successful team, ring or 
message Evelyn on 07941 368722 or email 
reddishgreenteam@stockportgreenparty.org.uk
Just a little time can make a big difference.

FIXING THINGS IN HEATON CHAPEL

While doing this work, James noticed that the sign at the Bollington Road end was facing the 
wrong way, so he fixed that too.

LISA DELIVERING NEWSLETTERS

Clear sign to pathway SIGN NOW FACES THE RIGHT WAY

Residents complained that the sign 
at the end of the pathway on 
Halesden Road was hidden by 
overgrown bushes. Our volunteers 
got to work, trimming the hedge so 
that the sign is now clearly visible. 
Cyclists are allowed to walk their 
bikes through the  alleyway, so we 
think it should say, ‘Cyclists 
dismount’.


